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Sundar, Danielle CAvA® 1153
From: Fox, Lori

Sent: Monday, November 23, 2009 10:56 AM

To: Sundar, Danielle

Subject: FW: Photo of Flooded NPS Beach Access Ramp

Attachments: 111609 Ramp 72.JPG

Categories: Projects/ CAHA

Lori Fox

Deputy Director, Denver Operations/Senior Planner

Direct 303-985-6602
Main 303-985-6600
Mobile 301-461-8772

Fax 303-984-4942

The Louis Berger Group, Inc. | 12596 West Bayaud Street| Suite 201 | Lakewood, CO 80228-2031
| www.louisberger.com This message, including any attachments hereto, may contain privileged
and/or confidential information and is intended solely for the attention and use of the
intended addressee(s). If you are not the intended addressee, you may neither use, copy, nor
deliver to anyone this message or any of its attachments. In such case, you should
immediately destroy this message and its attachments and kindly notify the sender by reply
mail. Unless made by a person with actual authority conferred by The Louis Berger Group,Inc.,
(Berger) the information and statements herein do not constitute a binding commitment or
warranty by Berger. Berger assumes no responsibility for any misperceptions, errors or
misunderstandings. You are urged to verify any information that is confusing and report any
errors/concerns to us in writing.

----- Original Message-----

From: Cyndy_Holda@nps.gov [mailto:Cyndy_Holda@nps.gov]
Sent: Monday, November 16, 2009 10:32 AM

To: undisclosed-recipients

Subject: Photo of Flooded NPS Beach Access Ramp

Photo Caption:

Flooded conditions exist on several NPS Beach Access Ramps such as Ramp 72 on Ocracoke
Island. (NPS Photo)

(See attached file: 111609 Ramp 72.JPG)

Cyndy M. Holda

Public Affairs Specialist

Cape Hatteras NS/Fort Raleigh NHS/Wright Brothers NM
252-473-2111 ext. 148

252-216-6455 cell

252-473-2595 fax

Email: cyndy holda@nps.gov
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